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Wigan Catholic Primary School Direct 
 

Do you or anyone you know want to teach? 

 

Open Evening 

Tuesday 6th October 2015 5:30 – 7:30pm 

St. Bede’s Catholic High School 

Ormskirk 

L39 4TA 

 
We are looking for graduates who have the potential to become 

outstanding primary or secondary school teachers of the future. 

 

For further details about primary teacher training, visit 

www.wcpsd.org.uk.  
What’s on this week: 

 
 
w/b Monday 28th September:  Y6 are of to the Lake District! 
A week of adventurous outdoor activities at Hinning House. 
 
w/b Monday 28th September:   ‘Come Dine With Me’ 
Parents can book in for a Mellors dinner with the children 
 
Tuesday 29th September at 2.45pm:  Fr Paul in to speak to Y4 
parents/ carers about the Sacraments [First Holy Communion 
and Confirmation] and the ’With You Always’ programme.  
 
Tuesday 29th September [3.30pm]:  Cross country trials [KS2/ 
juniors] Nb. Charge for all after school activity is £1 
 
Thursday 1st October:  Y5 visit Tyldesley Chapel  to give ideas 
for the use of the building with Cadence Community Hub  
 

‘Friends’ Notices: 
 

Thank you to our fundraisers, the ‘Friends of Sacred Heart’ 
for resurfacing the Infant playground last year.  With new 
projects on the go, including a ‘peace garden’ and a new 
Maths scheme, lots more fundraising events are planned: 
 
Bags 2 School:  there will be a collection early November.  
We get cash for your old clothes; usually about £150! 
 
Spooky Disco on Friday 16th October [evening].  This 

Halloween style disco is particularly popular with our Infant 
children, includes fancy dress, dancing, spooky games and 
refreshments all for £3.  Sign up opens soon!  We will need 
some adults to stay as helpers.    

Collective worship 
 

Tuesday 6th October at 9.15am:  Y6 are going to mass at St Richard’s Church 

 
Wednesday 7th October at 9.15am:  Y3 ‘Rejoice’ followed tea and talk! 

Family and friends welcome, particularly parents/ carers of Y3 pupils.  What better way to start the day! 
 

Friday 9th October at 9.05am:  Y5 ‘Ourselves’ 
Family and friends welcome! 

 
Looking ahead…. Y4 are visiting Liverpool Metropolitan Cathedral on Wednesday 14th October! 

 


